EXHIBIT N0, ]_

S. DAY [1-22¢y

February 14, 1994

Reverend Paul Shanley
0 Parocela Plac
Palm Springs, California 92264

Dear Paul:

It bhas been a couple weeks since I received your letter ang thought that I
would drop a note to let you know how things are going. .

I have informed the appropriate offices about Your new address and asked
that it pot be made public. I hope there has not been a delay in your
receiving your monthly check.

Although the Archdiocese is still considering the establishment of a
residence for priests mot in public ministry, I am sure that it will not be in
Palm Springs, Paul. 7Tt will have to be established here in the Archdiocese.

I have not checked your file for Dr. Shaner's letter but I am sure it daid

not accompany Bishop Hughes to Baton Rouge. 1Is there something you want me to
do with the letter?

I have not been in contact with the bishop of San Bernardino who would be
the one to recommend a 'supervisor' for you but I was hoping to have the
information from Tim 0'Neill before I contacted him. If it is delayed much

longer, I should contact the bishop since he is unaware of your preseace in
Palm Springs.

I know these must be anxious times for you, Paul. Be assured of a
remembrance in my prayers. Take care of yourself. My best to Jack White.

Sincerely yours,

JBM:mo'1 Reverend John B. McCormack
7072M Secretary for Ministerial Personnel
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